From: City Council

Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 1:36 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Thursday, August 16, 2018 - 13:36 Submitted by anonymous user: 142.165.85.123

Submitted values are:

Date: Thursday, August 16, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Alex Last Name: Frank

Email:

Address: Shepherd

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code: S7W

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Speed Limit resources

Meeting (if known): Saskatoon Transportation Committee

Comments: Focusing on changing the speed limits on already slow stretches is ridiculous. You should be aware that the stretch of north bridge between Central and Wanuskewin is designed for 80km/h and you want to study if 60 should be feasible. If it's thats slow people will still take Circle Drive as a route back home instead of the new bridge. These low limits aren't designed for safety and more geared towards being a speed trap, do some actual research on traffic flow instead of trying to be "safe". Progressive cities propose speed limits based on the flow of traffic and not what feels safe to a ninety year old women. The majority of people already drive 90-100 on College and Circle with no issues and 10-20 over on Central and Mcormond with no problem at all, the problems come from the people who are doing the actual limit and hindering the traffic flow. Be a city that solves problems and doesn't create artificial problems.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/250365